## Town of Norfolk



## Special Town Meeting

Tuesday, July 26, 2022 at 7:00 P.M.

A Special Town Meeting of the electors and the citizens qualified to vote in a Town meeting of the Town of Norfolk was held at the Town Hall, 19 maple Avenue, Norfolk, Connecticut on Tuesday, July 26, 2022, at 7:00 P.M. by the Town Clerk Linda Perkins.

The first order of business was to select a moderator. Richard Byrne was nominated by Matt Riiska and seconded by Michael Sconyers. Richard Byrne was elected unanimously.

Richard Byrne read the call of the meeting and welcomed all questions. The approximate 140 citizens in attendance listened to the presentation by Lodestar Energy LLC of Avon about the plan to engineer, install, maintain and manage a 5 megawatt solar installation at 599 Greenwoods Road East aka Norfolk Transfer Station. There were many questions asked and answered. After about 45 minutes of discussion, Elizabeth Allyn proposed and Marie Isabell second a motion to vote on the project. A resounding voice vote was for the project, 7 indicated their opposition by raising their hands. The motion for the project passed.

The Meeting was adjourned at 7:52PM

Sincerely, Linda D. Reckins

Linda S. Perkins

Town Clerk